
Transfer Station Closed 
for Settler Days 

 
A friendly reminder that the Stirling Transfer Station 
will be CLOSED on Saturday, July 20, 2024 so staff 

can enjoy Stirling Settler Days. 
 

The Transfer Station will resume regular operating 
hours (4:00pm – 8:00pm) on Tuesday, July 23, 2024. 

 
 

 
 

 


